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Since entering into partnership with Marie Curie in 2013, the Lions Clubs support of the Great Daffodil Appeal has been incredible. It has already helped fund an amazing 31,000 hours of care for people living with a terminal illness. In 2015, the partnership was extended for a further three years.

Marie Curie is also helping with two existing Lions campaigns, the spectacle recycling scheme and the Lions Message in a Bottle.
There are now collection points for the spectacle recycling scheme, with Lions clubs support in delivering collection boxes to Marie Curie shops in 180 high street locations. Posters will be displayed in Marie Curie shop windows to show support of the scheme.  Marie Curie shops will have a recycling point for spectacles and our customers and your supporters, new and existing, will be invited to leave their old spectacles.  We hope that having this network in easily identifiable locations will help you reach your targets for this great scheme.
Marie Curie are making patients and families aware of the Lions Message in a Bottle scheme, this is available via the Marie Curie Nursing Service, volunteer led Helper Service, Information and Support Service and Hospice out-patient services.
The partnership has developed a huge amount since 2013 and the ways in which Lions Clubs and Marie Curie are working together is really exciting. In 2017, Lions clubs are invited to support the Great Daffodil Appeal collections once more, this can be great fun and a great way to help raise funds for local Marie Curie nursing care.  Lions Clubs may also like to offer to support placing daffodil boxes in local shops, pubs and businesses throughout March.  Marie Curie community fundraisers may have already been in touch to see if your Lions club are able to support us again in 2017 with collections, box placements or possibly, and hopefully, both.

It is important that Lions Clubs know that the monies that you raise are used to provide local direct hands-on nursing care either at home on in a Marie Curie hospice for all our loved ones suffering with a terminal illness.

Marie Curie Community Fundraisers would be happy to visit your Zone Meetings to tell you about the difference you make.  Please drop a line to Mandy Broadbent at pr@lionsclubs.co if you would like a visit or be able to offer support.
